

Dear Homeowner,

As of October 2011 solicitation will not be permitted in the community. Variances will be granted to certain groups/individuals by the Board of the Directors.

In order to receive a variance you must complete the below application and submit to Colorado Management for approval.

## Request for Solicitation Waiver

		Date
Name:		
Address:		
City:	State: Zip:	
Phone:		
Email :		
Name of Organization	:	
Type of Organization:		
Reason for Request:		
Office Use:		
Date Received:	_ Board for Review:	Approved $\square$ Denied $\square$